

Meet Some New Friends

1.



Maria is from Spain. She is a **teacher**. Maria teaches Spanish at a school in Madrid. She loves her job and enjoys helping her students learn.

2.



John is from the United States. He is a **doctor**. John works at a big hospital in New York. He takes care of many patients every day and makes them feel better.

3.



Akira is from Japan. He is an **engineer**. Akira works for a famous technology company in Tokyo. He designs new gadgets and machines that people use all over the world.

4.



Emma is from England. She is a **chef**. Emma cooks delicious food at a restaurant in London. People love to eat at her restaurant because the food is always tasty.

5.



Carlos is from Brazil. He is a **soccer player**. Carlos plays for a famous soccer team in São Paulo. He practices every day and dreams of winning big games.

6.



Anna and Peter are from Germany. They are artists. Anna and Peter create beautiful paintings and sculptures. They have a small gallery in Berlin where they display their work.

7.



Liu and Mei are from China. They are students. Liu and Mei study engineering at a university in Beijing. They work hard and hope to build amazing things in the future.



8.

Ahmed and Fatima are from Egypt. They are tour guides. Ahmed and Fatima show tourists around Cairo. They know a lot about the history and culture of their city.

Comprehension Questions

1. Where is Maria from?
 - a) Spain
 - b) Brazil
 - c) Japan
2. What is John's occupation?
 - a) Teacher
 - b) Doctor
 - c) Chef
3. Which country does Akira come from?
 - a) England
 - b) Japan
 - c) United States
4. What does Emma do?
 - a) Engineer
 - b) Soccer player
 - c) Chef
5. What's Emma's nationality?
 - a) She's American
 - b) She's British
 - c) She's Englandian
6. Where does Carlos play soccer?
 - a) Madrid
 - b) New York
 - c) São Paulo
7. What is Anna and Peter's occupation?
 - a) Tour guides
 - b) Artists
 - c) Students
8. What' is Anna and Peter's nationality?
 - a) They are German
 - b) They are Germanish
 - c) They are Germanians
9. Where do Liu and Mei study?
 - a) Tokyo
 - b) Madrid
 - c) Beijing
10. What do Ahmed and Fatima do?
 - a) Doctors
 - b) Engineers
 - c) Tour guides